
Global or Community-Based Environmental Collaborative Learning / Research 

 

The Environmental Studies faculty advisory committee is soliciting proposals for faculty-

led collaborations with academic and community-based programs domestic or abroad, 

and especially in Africa, the Middle East, and Latin America. Faculty members who wish 

to set up an ongoing, environmentally focused, project-based program abroad are 

encouraged to submit proposals. We’re looking for proposals that integrate community-

based or global fieldwork and learning “with a purpose.” Proposals will also be 

considered that invite selected foreign scholars from these key locations to visit the 

Lafayette campus to contribute to courses and participate in local community learning 

and research. Please contact Dru Germanoski (germanod@lafayette.edu), if you have: (1) 

questions about the level of funding available, (2) a proposal you would like to submit for 

review, or (3) a presentation that you would like to give directly to the advisory 

committee. The deadline is February 18, 2011. 
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